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STCTB’s “worker bees” 
quickly set up an extensive 
display of mostly Scottie-
themed boutique items.   
 
Sales of these items help 
support Scottie rescue and 
other club activities.  Here 
are a few photos showing a 
small portion of the 
available items. 



A Scottie lover’s shopping paradise!  Sales 
were brisk as those in attendance quickly 
snatched up those special “must have” 
items for their own collections! 
 
The sweet Scottie figurine pictured above 
now lives with Colleen Rafatti, relinquished 
from Laurie Slater’s collection.  Research 
found that she  originated in Poland…  
quite a world traveler! 



So many fun Scottie items, so little time ! 
 
Jene Anderson (left) admires vintage prints.  Sonia 
Hollnagel (right) snapped up a snazzy pair of bright 
red Scottie PJ’s! 
 
Laurie Slater (center) mulls over a cute Scottie item. 



These are some of the items donated for the “silent auction”!  



There was spirited bidding – 
and buying- of those “silent 
auction” treats! 
 
A list of the silent auction 
winners is posted on the  
STCTB web site. 



Pam Lowe took the lead role on 
the TV raffle, which raised over 
$1,100 for the club.  Tickets 
were sold prior to and during 
the event, and also on the 
STCTB website. 
 
Janet Tomlinson pulled the 
winning ticket… which 
belonged to Donna Johnson! 











Happy Birthday Leslie! 



Several STCTB members received awards 
presented by club President Laurie Slater for 
earning an AKC title on one or more of their dogs 
over the past year.  (A complete list of these 
awards is posted on the STCTB website.) 



A club member that earns an AKC title on a 
dog (conformation - agility - obedience, 
etc.) receives an engraved plaque with 
their name and the name of their kennel. 
 
Then the member is awarded an individual 
plate for each dog that receives a title to 
attach to their plaque.   
 
Sonia Hollnagel, who lost her original 
award in a storm, was surprised with a 
replacement.   Her complete plaque, with 
its individual plates attached, is pictured 
here. 
 



Sheila-Faith Barry, specialty show 
chair, announced the theme for the 
upcoming specialty, “We’re cookin’ 
now!” and displayed the artwork 
that will be used for the event 
promotional materials. 



We hope to see you soon at an upcoming STCTB event! 


